
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 15th december 2020 | 5 PM – 7 PM  
Videoconference of the Thuringian initiatives for  

Support for refugees  

 
Hello dear committed people and initiatives, 

the 12th initiative meeting cannot take place in the usual form at the moment. In order that we 
can still exchange ideas and get the latest information on the situation in Thuringia, we invite you 
to our 2st video conference on 12 december 2020 between 5 PM and 7 PM. Unfortunately we 
can only hold the video conference in German. We try to speak slowly and simply. A registration 
is not necessary.  

What you need 

 PC or laptop or smartphone (internet capable) or telephone 

 optional: microphone, camera 

Contents are:  

 Lecture on the current situation in Thuringia (topics of the conference of interior ministers, stop of 
deportation druing winter time, corona policy …) 

 Lagerwatch Thuringia reports on the situation in the Erstaufnahmeeinrichtung and Ilmenau 
refugee network reports on corona quarantines and the consequences for refugees 

 Presentation of the magazine "Do we need an anti-discrimination law in Thuringia? 
 

To participate you only need to use the following link: bit.ly/2KTEhuF 
 
Technically you can also participate by phone. The telephone number for the dial-in is available on 
request. We are looking forward to you! Many greetings are sent as project [CoRa] by the 
Flüchtlingsrat Thüringen e.V. and the DGB-Bildungswerk Thüringen e.V. 
 
 
Contact: 
Martin M. Arnold 
Flüchtlingsrat Thüringen e.V. 
Schillerstr. 44, 99096 Erfurt 
mobil:  0176/ 56 94 1331 
fax 0361/ 51 88 43-28 
mail: arnold@fluechtlingsrat-thr.de 
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